January 23, 2022

On this Respect Life Sunday, please remember that the Knights of Columbus hold precious the
sanctity of human life and the dignity of every human person. Our order is committed to the
protection of all human life from conception to natural death, and we support many causes that
coincide with this mission. Locally, we have contributed an ultrasound machine to Alpha Family
Center and have committed to its annual upkeep, we regularly volunteer and donate to Special
Olympics and other causes that provide for the betterment of people with intellectual and other
disabilities, and we support annual demonstrations for life. The unborn, the sick, the vulnerable
and the elderly all deserve our attention and protection and our prayers. If you feel yourself
compelled to protect all human life, perhaps you also should be a Knight, putting your beliefs
into action. Contact Grand Knight Mike Karpus at gk2084(@mikofc.org, go to stcharleskofc.org
or kofc.org/joinus for more information. Together we can defend life for all.
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